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I live in Falmouth, Maine. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as suggested by the Rail Use Advisory Council.
The trail could provide significant health benefits as it relates to improved mental and 
physical health, and general wellness associated with outdoor activities  for all age 
groups. 
Additionally, this allows for an improved alternative transportation option for 
commuters who are not comfortable riding or running on our roadways.  


